
 

 

 

 

Announcement 
 

 

 

Service Relocation of Pekanbaru Branch Office 
 

 

Jakarta, September 8, 2022 – We inform you that effective as of October 21, 

2022, all services at Pekanbaru Branch Office will be relocated to Medan Branch 

Office with the address : 

  

 PT Trimegah Sekuritas Indonesia Tbk  

           Medan Branch Office 

 Jl. Diponegoro No. 14F 

 Medan 20152, Indonesia 

 Telp. +62-61 4100 0000 

Fax.  +62-61 452 0335 

 

In connection with the service relocation, correspondence and communications can 

be directed to the address and telephone number mentioned above.  

 

In addition to branch offices, clients can also trade shares and mutual funds 

independently through Trima – Trimegah Investment App, which can be downloaded 

from the Google Play Store or App Store. 

 

For further inquiries, please contact:  

Call Center at +62-21 2924 9000 

 

--- END --- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Agus D. Priyambada 

Corporate Secretary 

 

PT Trimegah Sekuritas Indonesia Tbk  

Gedung Artha Graha 18th & 19th Floor, Jl. Jend. Sudirman Kav. 52-53 

Jakarta 12190, Indonesia  

t. +62-21 2924 9088 | f. +62-21 2924 9150 | agusdp@trimegah.com 

 

 

DISCLAIMER:     
This message is presented by PT Trimegah Sekuritas Indonesia Tbk and PT Trimegah Asset 
Management (“Trimegah”) for information purpose only. Under no circumstances it is to be 
used or considered as an offer to sell or a solicitation of any offer to buy. Neither Trimegah 

nor any officer or employee of Trimegah accepts liability whatsoever for any direct or 
consequential loss arising from any use of this message. 
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